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MEDIA RELEASE
Invitation for Public Submission
Inquiry into the planning, management and delivery of road maintenance in the ACT
The Standing Committee on Environment and Transport and City Services invites submissions to its inquiry into the planning, management and delivery of road maintenance in the ACT.

On the lodgement of the Committee’s terms of reference on its website, the Committee Chair, Suzanne Orr MLA, said: 
‘Remediation of road surfaces is critical to the safety of road users and we should always be looking for new ways to maintain and upgrade the more than 3000km of roads across the ACT.’ 
The Committee’s terms of reference are accessible via the ACT Legislative Assembly website: http://www.parliament.act.gov.au/in-committees/standing-committees-current-assembly/standing-committee-on-environment-and-transport-and-city-services/inquiry-into-the-planning,-management-and-delivery-of-road-maintenance-in-the-act
The Committee invites submissions from interested organisations and individuals to its inquiry.
Written submissions should be lodged with the Committee Secretary by close of business on Friday, 7 July 2017.
The Committee prefers all submissions to be lodged in electronic form (Word format), although handwritten submissions are acceptable. All submissions, including those sent electronically, must include a name, an email address, a postal address and a telephone contact number. Personal contact details will not be published.

Submissions should be forwarded to: 

The Committee Secretary, Standing Committee on Environment and Transport and City Services, Legislative Assembly for the ACT, GPO Box 1020, CANBERRA ACT 2601. 
Email: committees@parliament.act.gov.au
The Committee intends to hold public hearings in August/September 2017 to assist its inquiry. Please be aware that the final witness selection rests with the Committee.
Further information on lodging a submission is available at: http://www.parliament.act.gov.au/in-committees/Getting-involved.

Any further enquiries can also be directed to the Committee Secretary, on 620 51253 or email at: committees@parliament.act.gov.au.
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